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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We hope you all have had a good week and have kept wrapped up warm! It has been a busy week across the 
Federation. On Wednesday our School Improvement partner and Trust CEO spent the day with us visiting the 
children in all of the classes and observing teaching and learning. Valuable time was spent after school sharing 
successes and exploring ways in which we can further improve.  
 
Thursday marked Remembrance Day across the Federation. Children across the Federation created poppies 
using a range of media including paint and bottle top printing to photography. The poppies decorated the corri-
dors and windows in tribute to Remembrance Day. 
 
A two minute silence was held by all staff and children to honour Armed 
Forces members who died in the line of duty in the First World War. Six 
children from KS2 were invited to remember this special day at the War 
memorial in Knaphill  where they read out poems they had written. We 
are so proud of all the children 
who behaved impeccably. 
 
Best wishes,                                                         
Miss J. Concannon 

Federation Headteacher  

Christmas Lunch 

Our Federation Christmas Lunch this year will take place 
on Friday 10th December. Sadly, we are unable to extend 
this to children who are not currently having a hot dinner. 
If your child has a packed lunch you may wish to provide 
them with a special festive treat to have in their lunch 
boxes on this day.   

Thank you PTA!  
The PTA are kindly providing all children (hot lunches and 
packed lunches) with a Christmas Cracker on the day! 
These are being paid for by the PTA out of money raised 
during the Autumn Term. Both the PTA and the schools 
are so grateful for your continued support.  

 
Main Course 

Roast British Chicken 
Mini Cumberland Sausage 

Quorn Sausage Christmas Cracker (v) 
served with 

Sage & Onion Stuffing, Roast Potatoes,  
Seasonal Vegetables & Gravy 

 

Dessert 
Festive Biscuit 

 
 

Reminders 

Monday 15 November—Odd Sock Day 

Friday 19 November—Children in Need 

    (optional superhero dress up day) 

Bikeability 

Over the past three weeks our Year 6 children have 

been learning more about how to stay safe when cy-

cling on the roads. The children have commented 

about how much they learnt on the course and are 

looking forward to using their new skills safely. The 

instructors complimented the children on their exem-

plary behaviour and their eagerness to learn and lis-

ten.  


